
Letter: Yacht club serves at
Bread & Broth
To the community,

On June 23, the Lake Tahoe Windjammers Yacht Club took the
opportunity to help people in need at Bread & Broth’s evening
dinner served at St. Theresa Church’s Grace Hall.

By sponsoring an Adopt A Day, the LT Windjammers Yacht Club
funded  the  hot,  full  course  meal  for  the  96  guests  who
attended the dinner. While enjoying the nutritious meal, the
evening guests also enjoyed socializing in a safe, inviting
environment.

“It is a wonderful experience to give back to the community.
There are a lot of people in the community down on their luck
and it is wonderful to be able to assist them,” said Ernie
Jones, commodore for the LTWYC.

Joining  Jones  were  fellow  LTWYC  members  Russ  Noorda,  Ann
Jones, Diane Martin and Laurel Schmidt.

This  energetic  crew  kept  really  busy  bagging  giveaways,
dishing out roasted herb chicken, sweet potatoes, veggies and
fruit and green salads, and helping the B&B volunteers with
the evening cleanup.

Bread & Broth would like to thank the Lake Tahoe Windjammers
Yacht  Club  for  their  incredible  service  at  the  evening’s
dinner and their $250 donation to cover the dinner’s costs.
LTWYC’s Adopt A Day sponsorship helped lessen the hunger of
many members of the Lake Tahoe South Shore community, making
their day a little bit better.

For more B&B information, go online or find us on Facebook.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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